OLD HARLOVIANS CLUB

President:

HON. TREASURER:

I. Taylor Esq., 35 Hadley Road New Barnet Herts. HON. SECRETARY:

A.G.Eastwood Esq., 23, Knight Street, Sawbridgeworth, Herts. ASSISTANT HON. SECRETARY:

A.Cook, Esq., 118, Hadham Road, Bishop's Stortford, Herts.

Dear Member,

of the transfer of the transfer of

1968 - Newsletter.

The death of Mr. Dames has been a sad blow to us all but our memory of him lives on.

Following my letter to you dated 22nd September, 1967, the Memorial Service to commemorate Mr. Dames took place on Saturday, 30th September, 1967. Approximately 70 OLD HARLOVIANS attended the service in addition to close friends and ex College domestic staff. The Service was taken by the Rev. Weller. The address was given by Mr. Dames brother, the Rev. C.T.H. Dams, which is printed word for word later in the News letter, for the benefit of those who were not able to attend the service.

I have kept in touch with Mrs. Dames and I am pleased to say that her injuries following the fall are mending satisfactorily.

The death of Mr. Dames does not mean the end of the Old Harlovians Club as it is Mr. Dames wish that the Club should continue as long as possible. The A.G.M. and Dinner for this year will again be held at the Railway Hotel, Bishop's Stortford and I would like you to complete the attached form and let me know if you are able to come along by the 8th APRIL for catering purposes. If you attend this year I would like you to dig out' any old School Photographs and bring them along.

If your Old Harlovians tie is worn out, please remember that I have a good supply, selling at 12/6d. each which includes postage.

In conclusion all the Officers of the Club send their very best wishes to all Members and alook forward to seeing you on the 13th APRIL at the Dinner and A.G.M.

Yours sincerely,

A.G. Eastwood. (Hon. Sec.)